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                                Senior  Infants  Booklist    2020- 2021 
       

Maths:          Planet Maths for Senior Infants (Folens)                    
       English:         Just Phonics Senior infants (educate.ie) 

  Jolly Phonics Word Book  
						Handwriting: 	 Just Cursive Handwriting (Just Rewards) for Senior Infants 

                        S.E.S.E          Explore with Me for Senior Infants (Edco) 
       Copies 

2 x 15A project copies 
1 x B2 red and blue line copy  
1 x Blank copy (no lines) 
Please label and cover all copies with a clear covering.  

                       Stationery 
• 2 triangular “Junior grip” Faber Castell pencils, a plain white eraser and 

sharpener, pack of twistables (one of each colour) 
• 2 prittstick 22g 
• White board markers X2 (Faber Castell or similar one black and one blue),  
• 2 x A4 mesh folders  
• 1 x A5 mesh folder 
• One 12X4 mesh folder 
• 1 scissors  

 
For hygiene reasons there will be no sharing of stationery equipment so please ensure that you have your 
child’s name on each item including twistables. We recommend that they have a pencil case that has two 
sections, one for colours and one for a pencil and a rubber. 

 
Wash Bag - due to the current situation the school are requesting that each child has their own small wash bag 
containing a small hand sanitizer, pack of tissues, and some wipes.  

 
Please cover all books and copies in clear plastic with your child’s name on the front cover. 
Please place all your child’s books in a bag, ready to be collected by the teacher on the first day of school. 
Please also include a large labelled t-shirt for your child’s art in this bag.  
€30 Art and Craft/ Insurance will be due in September. This will be payable online. More details to follow.  
Should you qualify for financial assistance with the cost of books please contact the office between the 17th and 
21st of August during school hours. 
We wish all families an enjoyable and safe summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back in the 
new school year.  

 


